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Adam Marshall <amarshall@rcfp.org>

Request for status update -- DOJ-2018-005357
Hibbard, Douglas (OIP) <Douglas.Hibbard@usdoj.gov> Wed, Jan 30, 2019 at 1:46 PM
To: "amarshall@rcfp.org" <amarshall@rcfp.org>

Mr. Marshall,

 

I apologize for the delay in our response, in part caused by the government shutdown from 12/22/18 to 1/25/19. At this
time, we are continuing to search within OIP to locate any potentially responsive records concerning your request.
Without yet knowing the volume of records our search may identify, it is difficult to provide an accurate estimated date
of completion. With that said, at this time, I would estimate it will take an additional three months to fulfill your request.

 

Doug Hibbard

FOIA Public Liaison

Office of Information Policy

[Quoted text hidden]
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